Parent copy



Balfour Junior Academy

Proud to be a part of the Fort Pitt Thomas Aveling Academy Trust

Friday, 14th September 2018

Dear Parents and Friends,

In line with our partner schools in the FPTA Trust we will be closing at 12.00 on the last day of the Christmas term, 21st December 2018 and also the last day of the summer term, 19th July 2019. As many of you request to leave early on these days to make travelling easier for you I hope the change will be welcomed. Lunch will not be served on either day.

Our achievement award winners for 7.9.2018	
Daisy-Anne Glanville	Sanah Nassen
Lainey Cass	Priya Banger
Christopher Wray	Freddie Cunningham-Still
Yuvraj Singh	Asha Dosenjh
Tirian Stamp	Emily Carrick
Luca Basso	Mirsa Kapia
Fletcher Terry	George Widdop
Caoimhe Bold	Willow Tyrell
And for 14 th Sep	otember 2018
Harry Foster	Lottie Young
Muhammad Ozcan	Lexi Holder
Ivy Buckfield	Imran Chowdhury
Connie Pilcher	4 Warhol
Arishan Narenthirather	Tejvir Ghattaora
Charlotte Pellett	Maja Benjamin

With very best wishes

Kim Parnell

kparnell@balfourjuniors.org.uk